
Submitter: james michael KEARSEY 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3202 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

I have been a member of the Dark Sky  Association for over 10 years. The work they 

do is very necessary.  Seen from above, the state of Oregon has some very open 

spaces with little light pollution, yet, without a change to the construction rules for 

public lighting, light pollution will continue to affect what we can see above us--

especially in the urban areas of the Willamette valley. Please make the right choice 

and we will start to give our children a chance to see the sky again. 

Sincerely, 

J. Michael Kearsey 


